Submission Number: 83.1

Date Received: 17/12/2010
S
Dear Sirs,

Re:- Submission No 83 by George Gordon

At one point in my submission | state:

2. MDBA should report the water missing in reach at fortnightly intervals
and put the information on the internet.

| have also provided feedback to the “Guide to the proposed Basin Plan” to the
Murray Darling Basin Authority and it is recorded as Receipt Number 661814.

At one point in this statement | state:

The water that is missing between every measuring structure on every
river in the basin should be calculated weekly and the results placed on
the internet for public analysis.

The MDBA in their web page at “River Information”-“Live river data” provide
everything needed with the exception of the volume of water missing in each
reach. | would like the Chairman of the Committee to pick up the phone and
ask MDBA “how about it mate?” It will only cost a few phone calls. Let’s start
with the South Australian Murray because this only requires five values to be
calculated.

| request that these notes be included with my submission.

George Gordon



